
Newsletter #89 January 13, 2021 

 

Licensed and Certified Facilities 

 
Aloha, 

CTA is distributing this information which is approved by the Office of Health Care 
Assurance.  It is being distributed to all CMAs and CCFFHs. 
 
There are several important items in this newsletter. All pictures below can be printed by using the links 
included in this newsletter or by going to the CTA website http://www.comties.com/ under COVID-19 
Resources 
 
1. See attached vaccine consent form. Note that the recipient of the vaccine/legal guardian/POA 
will need to sign.  
  
For Oahu ARCH/CCFFH/DDDh: more instructions to follow shortly but please have this signed/printed 
out by next week Monday, January 17. 
 
You can print the consent form from: 
https://eb5eac17-3f2a-476a-ba06-
d485b8db6304.filesusr.com/ugd/fcb480_25d0cea861904971afad5d5574af09e4.pdf 
 
2. Please read the OCHA issued COVID-19 Vaccine Memorandum from today January 13, 2021. 
 
You can find a printable one at:  
https://eb5eac17-3f2a-476a-ba06-
d485b8db6304.filesusr.com/ugd/fcb480_c9b71df7c5e84bad8b3869d5e2c5a74f.pdf 
 
3. There are 8 Vaccine Information Sheets that you all should read as well as give to the 
person's signing the consent forms so they are informed and can decide whether or not to take 
the vaccine.  
You can find the printable sheets at:  
https://eb5eac17-3f2a-476a-ba06-
d485b8db6304.filesusr.com/ugd/fcb480_8772b686203f45ba836582429e894d1e.pdf 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 
 



 

 
 
  

 

 


